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2016 Property Taxes are due 
July 4, 2016

City of Campbell River property owners are reminded that 2016 property taxes are 
due July 4, 2016.

You can pay your property taxes in person at City Hall between 8:30am – 4:30pm 
Monday to Friday (except for Friday, July 1 as City Hall will be closed for Canada 
Day).  Cheques are accepted, and may be post-dated to July 4, 2016.  Please note 
that you cannot use a credit card to pay your property taxes. If you choose to use 
a debit card you should also be aware that some debit cards have transaction limits 
that may restrict your ability to fully pay your taxes by debit card. A drop box is 
available at the front door for cheques or Home Owner Grant applications.

Payment of taxes can also be made at most financial institutions, as well as via 
online banking.

FINAL DATE FOR PAYMENT, WITHOUT BEING SUBJECT TO A 10% LATE PAYMENT 
PENALTY, IS JULY 4, 2016.

Payment of taxes is not a requirement to claim the Home Owner Grant.

Eligible homeowners are urged to apply for their Home Owner Grant as soon as 
possible in person, or online at www.campbellriver.ca (click on Home Owner Grant 
& Payments). Banks and other financial institutions are not able to claim a grant on 
your behalf.

Until a Home Owner Grant is claimed, it is considered taxes outstanding and is 
subject to a 10% penalty if not claimed by July 4, 2016.


